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Certificate of Attendance

This is to certify that Francesco De Pace attended as speaker the event “PitchD - the PhD’s
pitch” organized by the IEEE Politecnico di Torino Student Branch. Because of COVID-19
pandemics, the event was virtually held on 14 April 2021 from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM. This
certificate recognizes a total effort of 3 hours.

Turin, 14 April 2021
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Maurizio Martina
(IEEE Student Branch Advisor)
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Yuri Ardesi
(IEEE Student Branch Chair)

Maurizio Capra
(IEEE Student Branch Secretary)



